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Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 

March 4, 2022 

 

Mayor John Woodbury  

Township of Southgate 

185667 Grey County Rd. 9,  

Dundalk, ON N0C 1B0 
 

Good Day Mayor Woodbury,  

On March 1, 2022, I assumed the role of Senior Vice President & President, Gas Distribution and Storage 
for Enbridge, which includes Enbridge Gas in Ontario, and Gazifère in Québec. 
  
I am excited to lead two strong companies whose core purpose is to deliver the energy that enhances 
peoples quality of life. Our distribution service area generates 40 percent of Canada’s GDP, and the 
energy we provide for 3.9 million residential, business and industrial customers, helps keep this country’s 
economic engine humming. Our unique Storage and Transmission business provides shippers with direct 
access to North America's major natural gas supply basins. This business includes one of the largest 
integrated underground natural gas storage facilities in North America, that ensures Ontario, Québec and 
markets further east have access to a reliable and secure energy source, when they need it most.  
 
I intend to build upon this solid foundation and the outstanding leadership of Cynthia Hansen, who is now 
Executive Vice President and President of Gas Transmission for Enbridge Inc., and brings to her role a 
deep understanding of Enbridge Gas, Gazifère and their respective markets.  
 
You can expect a seamless transition. Over the course of my 25 year career in energy, most recently in 
my previous role as Senior Vice President and Chief Operations Officer, Gas Transmission and 
Midstream at Enbridge, my focus has been to deliver best-in-class safety, environmental and 
operationally excellent performance. Under my leadership, we will remain laser focused on providing a 
safe, reliable and competitive energy choice for our customers. In addition, we will expand our efforts to 
advance Ontario and Québec’s environmental objectives through investments and partnerships in zero 
and low-carbon energy initiatives and technologies, and we will continue to deliver on our business and 
financial objectives for our shareholders. 
 
Over the coming weeks I will be making the rounds, meeting with employees, government officials, 
Indigenous and community leaders, business partners and others, to further my understanding of the 
business and the needs of those we serve. I have an open door policy and want to solicit your thoughts 
on what we are doing well, and what we could do better so that we may build upon our strengths. 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Michele Harradence 
Senior Vice President & President, Gas Distribution and Storage, Enbridge




